
To  

The Editor of World Journal of Clinical Cases 

Durham, 11/19/2019 

Dear Editor, 

 

I am sending for publication to your distinguished Journal the revision of the review manuscript entitled: “LINX® Reflux Management System 

to bridge the “treatment gap” in Gastroesophageal Reflux Disease (GERD): A Systematic Review of 35 studies.” 

First of all, we would like to thank you and the reviewers for the opportunity to revise our manuscript and for their thoughtful comments. We 

have carefully read the comments and responded to all reviewers’ points, as detailed in the attached response to reviewers. We are now 

resubmitting our revised manuscript.  

All changes made in the paper text are highlighted in a yellow color.  

 

Comment: Editorial Board World Journal of Clinical Cases Title: “LINX® Reflux Management System to bridge the “treatment gap” in 

Gastroesophageal Reflux Disease (GERD): A Systematic Review of 35 studies.” Dear Editor, I read this manuscript and I think that the paper is 

good and well written. The authors provide a really good overview about the LINX use in GERD. 

https://www.f6publishing.com/Forms/Manuscript/Public/ManuscriptDetail.aspx?id=52661
https://www.f6publishing.com/Forms/Manuscript/Public/ManuscriptDetail.aspx?id=52661


Answer: We would like to thank the reviewer for that comment. 

I declare that: 

i) the content of this paper has not been published or submitted for publication elsewhere, 

ii) all coauthors are in agreement with the content of the manuscript,  

iii) there is no financial support or relationship that may pose conflict of interest, and 

iv) no undisclosed authors contributed to the manuscript. 

 

Respectfully, 

Dimitrios Moris MD, MSc, PhD,  Department of Surgery, 2301 Erwin Rd, Durham, NC, USA 

E-mail: dimmoris@yahoo.com 

 


